Councillor Elizabeth Peloza
Chair, Civic Works Committee
City of London
314 – 300 Dufferin Ave
London, ON N6B 1Z2

RE: Opposition to Sidewalk Proposal (St Anthony Rd)

Dear Councillor Peloza,

I am writing to voice my opposition to the proposed sidewalk along St Anthony Road between Hyde Park Rd and Hampton Crescent.

My primary concern is the number, and variety of species, of trees that would be affected by the installation of a sidewalk. I feel our neighbourhood is distinct due to the range of mature trees found throughout the area. To cut down healthy trees in order to install a sidewalk does not seem in keeping with either the character of the neighbourhood or the ethos of The Forest City.

I appreciate this opportunity to voice my opposition to the St Anthony Rd sidewalk proposal and look forward to hearing the outcomes of the March 2nd Civic Works Committee meeting. Please feel free to contact me should you require additional information.

Yours sincerely,
Maureen Ransom
London, ON

CC: Civic Works Committee